Craic_;, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 8:03 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Conversion Therapy Ban

From: Caitlyn Snyder <csnyder@pomcounselingllc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 4:55 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Conversion Therapy Ban

sender and know the content is safe. ***
Good afternoon-

I am emailing in support of the ordinance being presented to ban conversion therapy in La Crosse County. | have worked
in the mental health field in La Crosse County for 4 years and have heard firsthand the trauma that this type of “therapy”
has caused in our community members. Human sexuality is not a disorder that needs to be treated. Conversion therapy
is traumatic and the opposite of therapeutic. It has no place being conducted in our county.

Thank you,

Caitlyn Snyder, SAC-IT

Dual Diagnosis Counseling Intern
Peace of Mind Counseling

115 5th Avenue South, Suite 522

La Crosse, WI 54601



